GANDHIGRAM RURAL INSTITUTE-DEEMED UNIVERSITY
(Fully funded by MHRD, Govt. of India)
Gandhigram — 624 302

An Appeal

Dear Friends / Colleagues,

You may be aware that with the approval of Board of Management, we are
taking steps to improve the financial status of the GRI-DU through various
corporate sectors, individuals, alumni and philanthropists. The contributions
shall be credited under different heads / accounts of Corpus Fund.

1. GRI Corpus Fund :  Funds shall be made use for creation of
(Ac N0.8500101002633) assets in the GRI'-DU in terms of hostels,
sports, laboratories, class rooms, etc.
2. Dr.G.Ramachandran :  Funds shall be made use for construction
Memorial Fund of Dr.G.R.Memorial, Preservation of
(Ac No.8500101013243) heritage sites in the campus and award
prizes to the best performing employees
of the university
3.  GRI Alumni Fund : Interest of the funds collected under this
(Ac N0.8500101013445) head shall be utilized for awarding

stipends to deserving students who join
higher studies in the institute

I appeal to all the employees of the University to contribute liberally to
any of Corpus Fund Accounts as they desire. We plan to approach all corporate
sectors and others for this purpose. Let us feel proud to contribute for the noble
cause on growth of GRI. Contributions may be paid either directly to the above
accounts or through cheque drawn in favour of The Registrar, Gandhigram
Rural Institute-DU, Gandhigram (or) by transfer (Canara Bank, Gandhigram
Rural University Branch, IFSC: CNRB0008500). Receipts for the contributions
shall be issued by the Finance Officer of the Institute.

Donors are entitled to claim 100% deduction in the total taxable income
as per Section 80G(2) (a) (iiiff as communicated vide Letter No.
D.0.No.DGIT(E)/804/93-94, dated 15.12.1993 of Director General (Income Tax
Exemptions), Income Tax Department, Calcutta. In case of any discussion
regarding this, you may feel free to contact me (94421 05116) directly or the
Finance Officer, Mr.V.Balasubramanian. (Cell: 94422 83399).

This is only a Humble Request. W"‘J

S. Natarajan
Vice-Chancellor
GRI-DU, Gandhigram



